
 

 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 

No Bag Day – Classes 6 to 8 

 

 

 

Saturday, 19th April 2025                                                                             SWS/ACD/2025-26/10 

  

Dear Parent 

 

Greetings from Smart Wonders!  

At SWS, we are committed to promoting experiential learning and encouraging innovative 

educational practices. We are excited to announce a special ‘No Bag Day’ for Classes 6 to 8 on 

Friday, 25th  April 2025. On this day, students are invited to attend school without their regular 

school bags, as we create a more relaxed and engaging environment focused on hands-on 

learning and interactive experiences. 

 

Please note that Students should bring only their water bottle, healthy food, stationery kit and 

school Almanac on this day. 

We look forward to a day full of creativity, collaboration and joyful learning! 

Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


